Henry Downey

From:

No Reply <Noreply@pmo.gov.uk>

Sent:

22 June 2017 16:52 Democratic Services

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Flagged

10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SW1A 2AA

Dear Mr Downey

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your correspondence of 13 June.

Your correspondence is receiving attention.

Yours sincerely

Mr Andrew Paterson Head of the Prime Minister's Support Teams

For latest news and information from Downing Street visit: http://www.gov.uk/number10 Follow Number 10 on Twitter: http://twitter.com/number10gov Help save paper - do you need to print this email?

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete the email.

This footnote also confirms that our email communications may be monitored to ensure the secure and effective operation of our systems and for other lawful purposes, and that this email has been swept for malware and viruses.

Please do not reply to this email.

To send further correspondence, please visit https://email.number10.gov.uk and select 'Contact the Prime Minister's Office'.